
Reserve your spot on our wall! 
Dear Family,

We are inviting you to take advantage of a truly unique opportunity!  You can have a reproduction of your 
child’s artwork displayed at our school.  We will be creating a tile wall.  Each tile will feature a piece of 
our student’s artwork.

The enclosed artwork is the piece created by your child.  If you are interested in ordering a tile please 
follow these steps:

     1. Complete and sign the Tile Wall Permission Form, at the bottom of this page. 
     
     2. Make check payable to                                             in the amount of $ 

     3. Return permission form, payment, artwork and order form (if applicable) to the school by:

For further information on this exciting project, contact: 

Tile Wall Permission Form
Return to school with payment, artwork and order form (if applicable).

Student Name:

Grade & Teacher:

Parent/Guardian Name: 

Phone:

Yes! I would like to participate in this exciting school project.  Please reserve a spot in your wall featuring 
my child’s artwork. 

 Parent/Guardian Signature


